Date

Dear xxxx

CHALAMAIN GAP — REDACTED INTERNAL INQUIRY REPORT

Please find enclosed the redacted sportscotland Internal Inquiry Report into the
Chalamain Gap fatal avalanche incident.

As previously mentioned in my communications, it is our intention to share this report
with key partners such as you. The avalanche that day remains a major incident within
the history of UK mountaineering and we believe it is now time to share our report to
ensure that our key partners within the sector can contribute to the conversation and
indeed any potential observations and/or lessons learnt. To this end, we recently had
confirmation from the Procurator Fiscal's Office and Health and Safety Executive that
the sharing of our report will not influence or hinder any Fatal Accident Inquiry (FAI)
inquiry.

The report is being shared in a redacted form to ensure compliance with the Data
Protection Act 1998 whilst still allowing you to understand the events and narrative.

Please feel free to get in touch directly with me with any questions regarding this
report and the consequent actions of Glenmore Lodge.

Kind Regards




